
 

 

Arlington School Committee 

School Committee Public Hearing on the FY 19 Budget Meeting 

Thursday, March 1, 2018 

6:30 PM 

Arlington High School 

School Committee Room, 6th Floor 

869 Mass Avenue 

Arlington, MA 

 

Present: Jennifer Susse, Chair, Jeff Thielman, Vice Chair. Bill Hayner, Secretary, Paul 

Schlichtman, Kirsi Allison-Ampe and Len Kardon 

 

Kathleen Bodie, Ed.D. Superintendent, Rod MacNeal, Assistant Superintendent,  

Rob Spiegel, Human Resources Director, Alison Elmer, 

Director of Special Education, Karen Fitzgerald, Administrative Assistant to School Committee, 

and Jason Levey AEA Representative  

 

Absent: John Danizio, Chief Financial Officer, 

Open Meeting 

Mr. Thielman opened the meeting at 6:30 for the Public Hearing on the FY 19 Budget.   

 

Public Participation 

Ms. Sarah Sawyer spoke this evening in support of Arlington Public Schools hiring full time 

Teacher Assistants in the Kindergarten classrooms.  She thanked Dr. Bodie for including this 

into the budget and hopefully the School Committee supports the inclusion.   

Paul.   

 

Mr. Thielman closed the FY 19 budget hearing at 6:38 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Karen Fitzgerald 

Administrative Assistant 

Arlington School Committee 

 


